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25 May 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Y11 May Half-Term Revision Sessions 
 
I hope that you are looking forward to the half-term break and your family are enjoying the better weather. 
 
As we approach the half-term break, the commitment of students to their studies is vital in order for them to 
achieve the grade that they are capable of.  We are continuing to develop the link between teachers, students 
and parents over the coming weeks, with the end goal being that your child achieves a set of grades that they 
are proud of in the summer. 
 
We are working diligently to support your child’s progress in all subject areas and have organised subject 
learning sessions over the half-term holiday.  You can find these below: 
 

 
 
Please ensure that you add your child’s name to the Google form by clicking on this link: Half Term Revision 
Attendance and letting us know which sessions they will be attending, and which sessions they cannot attend 
on each of these days. 
 
We would be very grateful if you could support your child’s attendance at subject sessions over Easter to 
support and further develop their individual progress and fulfil their potential. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr A Blight 
Assistant Principal 

https://forms.gle/CmqFeVzjRV9yT8QS6
https://forms.gle/CmqFeVzjRV9yT8QS6

